
 
 

 

June 5, 2015 

 

RE: Support of SB 968 in Senate Committee on Rules 

 

The Oregon Business Association appreciates the introduction of Senate Bill 968 and the opportunity to have a 

rational conversation on employment practices on a statewide basis.   

 

This legislation is an important step for establishing consistent and fair statewide practices and a uniform 

standard benefitting workers and employers.  

 

We are committed to working with Senator Chris Edwards and Representative Shemia Fagan as they facilitate 

the interim discussion. 

 

 

DJ Vogt, 

VP Government Affairs 

Oregon Business Association 

 

 

 

 


